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From: Chris Schindler

To: Dock, Joel

Subject: Re: Notting Hill Public Meeting

Date: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 10:43:05 PM
Joel,

Thank you for your time and for the information. | will unfortunately be unable to attend the meeting
on Wednesday due to work obligations. Based on the PDF documents and information from Ms Stich, |
also have concerns about the planned changes to the clubhouse. As | understand it, the developer's
originally communicated plans, including the pool, are not equivalent to the clubhouse plans currently
being proposed for revision. | trust Ms Stich to effectively voice my wife's and my concerns in our
absence at the meeting. | can't speak for everyone, but it seems clear that a number of other residents
are also concerned that the developer's proposed clubhouse plans are severely scaled back from the
plans communicated as a matter of fact when they built in the neighborhood. It is my opinion that the
clubhouse should offer the amenities originally communicated as a selling point to draw new residents to
the neighborhood development. Thanks again for the information and have a very good day.

Chris Schindler

Sent from my iPhone

> On Feb 1, 2016, at 10:50 AM, Dock, Joel <Joel.Dock@Iouisvilleky.gov=> wrote:

>

> Chris,

> A request for a revised development plan has been filed and will be heard by the Development
Review Committee this Wednesday. Please see the attached development plan detailing the proposed
plan, staff report outlining the proposal and staff analysis, and the notification sent for this public
hearing.

>

> Thanks,

>

> Joel P. Dock, Planner I

> Develop Louisville

> Office of Planning and Design Services

> 444 S. 5th Street, Ste. 300

> Louisville, KY 40202-4313

> p. (502)574-5860

> www.louisvilleky.gov/planningdesign

>

> Sign up to receive notices of developments in your Metro Council District!

> oo Original Message-----

> From: Chris Schindler [mailto:chris.d.schindler@gmail.com]

> Sent: Sunday, January 31, 2016 6:26 PM

> To: Dock, Joel

> Subject: Notting Hill Public Meeting

>

> Hello Joel. I'm a new resident in the Notting Hill subdivision. | heard there's a public meeting to
discuss matters of the neighborhood. When and where is the meeting? Also, is there anything that can
be sent to me for review before the meeting that details what is to be discussed? Thanks so much.
> Chris Schindler

> 18707 Westbourne Grove Drive

> Louisville, KY 40245

>

>

> Sent from my iPhone
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> <15DEVPLAN1195 & 15SUBDIV1023_DRC STAFF REPORT_2.3.16.pdf>
> <15DEVPLAN1195 & 15SUBDIV1023_DRC PLAN_2.3.16.pdf>
> <15DEVPLAN1195-15SUBDIV1023_DRC NOTICE_2.3.15.pdf>





